March 14, 1988

_Hr. Jimmy Chehardy

Chehardy's Restaurant
3528 Fat City Avenue
Metairie, LA 70002

Dear Jimmy:

I would like to thank you very much for the excellent
dinner you prepared fcr us Wednesdasy evening. The ribs were
truly outstancding and worth bragging about throughout wy
travels arcund the country!

I wish you the best of luck in your new venture, and
rest assured, vou have an effective salesman working on your
behalf. = will surely see you on RNy Tnext trip to New
Orleens with big John Mamoulldes.

Sincerely yours,

Thomas I, Demery
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